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Hello, 

 

I am an Oregonian that regularly votes and I'm strongly against this bill. This bill is a 

short sighted and unnecessary. I will admit that I live in a large city where being able 

to go to a location and vote would be easy (though the long waiting and taking time 

away from work would also hinder and add unnecessary stress to the common 

person), but I am concerned about those Oregonians that live in the more rural parts 

of the this state who, I’m sure, would be required to drive hours out of their way just 

to express their freedom to vote.  

 

Voting for their bill is just a needless grab for control over the common person’s lives 

and a for those who seek to profit over being an honest representative of their 

constituents. 

 

Thank you for your time 


